ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES

ON August 8th, 2025, THE TOWN OF GREENVILLE WILL BE CONDUCTING SMOKE TESTING OF THE SEWER LINES IN
THE FOLLOWING AREAS:

COUNTRY ESTATES STREETS, GARLAND LANE, TOPPS PLAZA

DURING THE TESTING, IT IS COMMON AND EXPECTED TO SEE A SMOKEY HAZE COMING FROM ROOF VENT PIPES,
SEWER MANHOLES AND OTHER PARTS OF THE SEWER SYSTEM. IT 1S NOT COMMON TO SEE SMOKE INSIDE OF A
BUILDING. IF THIS HAPPENS, PLEASE REACH OUT TO A WORKER ON SITE.THE SMOKE USED FOR TESTING IS
NON-HAZARDOUS, NON-TOXIC AND NON-STAINING.

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO REACH OUT TO THE TOWN OF GREENVILLE [F YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS:

Greenville Town Hall

518-966-5055




